
Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

17th December 2013


FROM GARVIN ONYANGO
TO SPONSOR SIGURBJORG

Dear Sponsor Sigurbjorb,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Receive warm greetings from little boy Garvin!

Garvin is doing well in education and very active with his friends, he did well and was promoted to next class next year 2014.

In Kenya we had a great celebration; our country had a birthday of 50 years after independence, where since that we have been ruled by 4 presidents. Kenya our country had celebrations in every corner and all counties in Kenya there were songs and praises. 

So Little Bees committee decided all pupils to enjoy too, we took the to see wild animals, we prepared good delicious food and hired the bus to take them to the orphanage, to see wild animals locked in the cages. 

Garvin was very happy to see a lion, hyena, tortoise and money. He loved the zebra most because it had two colours, black and white. 

Thank you and may God bless you for sponsoring Garvin.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
